I am sincerely honored to be a recipient of this scholarship from the 11th ACVVC. My grandfather has always been a man that I greatly admire and knowing of the sacrifices that he and the 11th ACVVC made is what makes this scholarship such an honor to receive. I plan to use this award to help fund my bachelor’s degree in forestry, at Southern Illinois University. I have always wanted to be a part of something bigger, and I hope to honor our veterans with my degree by protecting our environment and the people who want to continue to have the freedom to experience it.
Prescha Bensch, granddaughter of Robert Bensch, HHT 3/11, KIA dedication to Earl Lloyd Cook, 919th Eng., 7/9/1969
